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3rd May 2022 

Year 6 SATs Week- Breakfast Sessions 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you are aware, Year 6 pupils will be taking their Key Stage 2 SATs assessments next week – WB 9th May 2022 - and 
for the duration of the SATs tests we would like to invite the children to come in early for a complimentary breakfast. 
We know they may be nervous during the week and a shared breakfast will be an opportunity for them to come in 
early to calm those butterflies and ensure they have a bite to eat before the tests. 
 
Breakfast sessions will run from Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May from 8:00am to 8:30am in the hall.  Children 
will be offered a choice of breakfast cereals, toast and fresh fruit at no cost that week.  If your child would also like a 
bacon roll, paid for by the school, please could you log onto Parent Mail and order this by Wednesday 4th May 
2022. 
 
We would highly encourage the children to come in for these sessions as it is a great opportunity to calm any nerves. 
 
Kind regards, 

Ms Sangani  

Year 6 Lead 
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